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16-year-old Shot at Classic Car Show 
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Gresham, Ore.— A 16-year-old was shot at a classic car show in North Central Gresham. At 

approximately 3:15 p.m., 911 calls started coming in reporting a shooting in a parking lot in the 1800 

block of NW Fairview Dr. Officers quickly responded to the location of the car show which is just a 

few blocks from the Gresham Police Department. 

 

Upon arriving, officers located the juvenile with an apparent gunshot wound. Officers provided 

medical care after a bystander began providing initial care and applied a tourniquet. Responding 

paramedics transported the victim to an area hospital for further treatment. The victim is expected to 

survive. 

 

Officers collected evidence of the shooting and interviewed witnesses. They are working to determine 

what led up to the shooting and identify those involved. The parking lot has since been re-opened to 

the public. 

 

If you have additional information about this case, you are asked to call the Gresham Police Tip-Line 

at 503-618-2719. Gresham Police Department partners with Crimestoppers of Oregon and anyone with 

information can also submit it through their website at http://www.crimestoppersoforegon.com or by 

using their mobile app. 
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